
 Dear Ragersville Families, 

 The final countdown has begun and it is hard to believe that we are a few 
 weeks away from the end of the school year.  Even though we have only a few 
 days left we have many activities planned. 

 State Testing was a great success.  Our students did a great job taking 
 their time and giving their best effort.  Thank you to our PTO and parents who 
 supplied a delicious breakfast to our students on days they were testing.  This 
 got our students off to a great start. 

 Here are some important dates and times to be aware of as we close out 
 the year.  Track and Field Day will be on  May 8th  (May 15th is the rain date), this 
 is for our 5th and 6th graders only.  That morning our 6th graders will be making 
 a visit to the Middle School to meet Mrs Njorge (7-12 Guidance Counselor). 
 They will be taking a tour of the building and getting information about next year. 
 On Tuesday  May 24th  we will be having our annual end  of year  Awards 
 Ceremony at 2:00.  Parents will be permitted to take  their student home after the 
 ceremony.  Grades K-2 will have teacher superlatives along with Perfect 
 Attendance and Most Improved.  Grades 3-6 will recognize students who have 
 been on the Honor Roll, Principal’s List and Perfect Attendance for the year. 
 Teachers will also recognize most improved students in those grades as well. 
 Weather permitting we will be outside again this year, we hope you can bring a 
 lawn chair and join us as we celebrate our students.  On  May 25th  we will be 
 having our end of year Carnival sponsored by our PTO.  Finally on  May 26th  , our 
 final day of school, we will be operating on a  2 hour  early dismissal  .  We will be 
 sending home report cards on the last day of school. 



 We have had such a great school year, and look forward to finishing this 
 year on a high note.  Thank you for all your support, and if you ever have any 
 questions or concerns please know that I am always happy to help in any way 
 possible. 

 Yours in Education, 

 Sedric Gerber 
 Principal 

 Important Upcoming Dates 
 ●  May 8 5th/6th Grade Track and Field Day 
 ●  May 10 5th/6th Grade Math Tournament 
 ●  May 24 End of Year Awards Ceremony @2:00 (outside) 
 ●  May 25  End of Year Carnival 
 ●  May 26 Last Day of School (2 hour Early Dismissal) 

 April Students of the Month 
 Kdg - Henley Flynn 
 1 - Kaiden Weaver 
 2 - Piper Yoder 
 3 - Colton Pringle 
 4 - Zoey Yoder 
 5 - Tulsey Foster 
 6 - Laynee Reneker 

 Ragersville Community Council would like to let you know that the pavilion is 
 available to rent for summer gatherings. Graduation parties, reunions, birthday 
 parties, etc. $50 for both the pavilion and kitchen; $40 for the pavilion only. 
 Contact Glen Youngen 330-204-1602 


